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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

City of Decatur Municipal Government Update – Wednesday, March 25

The City of Decatur would like to thank our residents for the kindness that we saw in our tornado shelters last night. 

Decatur was blessed with minimal damage, with just one tree down on Austinville Road. 

Last night, we saw that our inclement weather plan worked very well. We were able to quickly and efficiently implement social distancing, to the best of our abilities, by having separate, secure locations for both healthy residents and for those who felt sick.

Small Business Support 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In this time, it is crucial that we, as citizens, continue to patronize our local shops, stores, restaurants, and service providers. Pay and schedule ahead for any appointments for service, if you can. Buy a gift card from your favorite independent retail store. Call ahead for a pick-up or delivery order from one of your favorite Decatur restaurants – all while still practicing social distancing. 

Departmental Updates 

Yesterday marked the confirmation of Morgan County’s first two cases. City Hall remains open and is complying with the guidelines outlined by the Alabama Department of Public Health and the CDC. We are still providing uninterrupted services, and our departments are continuing their daily work through our modified staffing plan. 

Decatur Parks & Recreation has temporarily closed all playgrounds. Parks and trails remain open, but we want to remind residents to follow social distancing guidelines, if they do choose to get some fresh air at one of these locations. 

The Recycling Department has cancelled April’s Household Waste Collection, which was scheduled for April 11.
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